MINUTES, CORRESPONDENCE, AND FINANCIAL REPORT,

OF THE CEMETERY COMMITTEE
OF THE GUELPH UNION CEMETERY,

For THE YEAR 1856.

- GueLpH, January 4th, 1856,

A monthly meeting of the Committee was held this day at the
Court House.
Present—Messrs Cooper, Hood, and Smith.

The minutes were confirmed.
The Secretary reported that Mr Haskins had measured the fence

built by John Shepherd, and found his bill to be correct ; which
was ordered to be paid.

Mr Cooper reported that he had presanted George Bates with a
copy of the resolution of the previous meeling, respecting his en-

gagement as Cemetery Keeper.
'The Secretary reported that Mr Logan had prepared a head-
stone for a single grave, and desired to erect the same contrary to



